LEOPARDSTOWN
Park Hospical

Established in 1917, Leopardstown Park Hospital, located in the picturesque suburb of Foxrock in South County
Dublin, has a unique heritage with a proud tradition of caring for ex-service personnel. Today the hospital
retains its service personnel links and also meels the specialist older persons’ needs of the general public. We
are committed to the delivery of the highest standard of care and to supporting the development of our
employees.

With 156 inpatient beds and 300 day care clients per week, the hospital is a public voluntary hospital run by the
Leopardstown Park Hospital Board and subject to regulation by HIQA. It provides specialist older persons’
services in the areas of rehabilitation, respite, day services and residential care. The Hospital is entering a new
era of development and modernisation with the old infrastructure being replaced with a new hospital as part of
the HSE capital plan.

We are currently recruiting for a:

Permanent Chief II Pharmacist — Leopardstown Park Hospital

Role Summary:
The Chief IT Pharmacist will take a lead role in supporting the Chief Executive, managing pharmacy
services within the hospital.

The Chief II Pharmacist has a key role in Leopardstown Park Hospital, with responsibility for
providing operational, financial and clinical leadership in the delivery of an effective, efficient,
quality-assured and client-centered pharmacy service.

Candidates should have the following Professional Qualifications and Experience:

1) Should be a fully registered Pharmacist with the Pharmaceutical Society of Ireland (PSI) with
significant and relevant experience of delivering a professional pharmacy service

2) Have at least five years satisfactory post registration hospital experience

3) Extensive experience in business planning, medicine optimisation and interpretation of
medicine policy is required.

4) Possess experience in a leadership role within hospital pharmacy

5) Have excellent ICT skills

Salary will be on a scale between €68,227 - €85,447

Further details about this post including a detailed job description can be found on
http://www.Iph.ie/job_vacancies.php or by contacting the HR department at recruitment@]lph.ie
Queries relating to the role itself can be directed to Michelle Anderson, Pharmacy Manager on 086-
0431319 or michelleanderson@lph.ie Any other queries please contact the HR Department on 01
2955055 ext 281 or 280.

Closing date for receipt of applications for the above post is Spm Friday 8™ March 2019.
Interested candidates are requested to submit 3 copies of the completed Application Form and CV
(marked private and confidential) to: Ms Rosemary O’Connell, Human Resources Department,
Leopardstown Park Hospital or email recruitment(@lph.ie

Leopardstown Park Hospital
is an equal opportunities employer.



